THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I MONDAY 30 AUGUST 2021



STUDY CENTRE ONLINE

The Study Centre is moving online

From this week we will be offering a real time help desk for students if they would like some assistance from our wonderful tutors.

The Online Study Centre will continue to be overseen by the Study Centre Supervisor Mrs Sharon Perry and all student interactions with tutors will include a chaperone. We hope this will be valuable resource for students to draw on.

Zoom Tutor Rooms will be open as follows:

Tuesdays - 2 - 4pm and Thursday 3 - 5pm

We encourage students in Senior School to utilise this service.

The link will be provided to students.

We look forward to hearing the feedback.